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October 16, 2014 

 

 

Alexis Vigliotti 

573 St. Clair Avenue 

Saint Paul, MN 55102 

 

VIA E-MAIL 

 

Re:  Appeal for Property at 573 St. Clair Avenue 

 

Ms. Vigliotti: 

 

This is to confirm that on October 14, 2014 at the Legislative Hearing, Marcia Moermond, 

Legislative Hearing Officer, recommended that the City Council grant the appeal so that the 

owner is no longer in the vacant building program. 

 

If you have any questions, you may contact me at 651-266-8585. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Racquel Naylor 

City Council Offices 

 

cc: Inspector Neis 

 Inspector Dornfeld 
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